
 Princetown Primary School: Parent Transition Survey 2022 

 

Autumn Term 
2022 

Strongly Agree Agree Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

1.My child has 
settled well into 

school 

75% 25% 0 0 

2. My child is safe 
at school 

75% 25% 0 0 

3. The school has 
made me aware of 
what my child will 

learn this year 

50% 50% 0 0 

4. The school has 
high expectations 

for my child 

25% 75% 0 0 

5. I was kept 
informed of the 

transition 
arrangements 

75% 25% 0 0 

6. I think it is 
important for the 

teacher to visit my 
child’s nursery/ pre 

school 

75% 25% 0 0 

7.I welcomed the 
opportunity for my 

child to visit the 
school before 

September 

100% 0 0 0 

8.I welcomed the 
opportunity to 
attend a parent 
meeting before 

September 

100% 0 0 0 

9. I think it is 
important that the 
teacher visits my 

child at home 

50% 50% 0 0 

10.I made good 
use of the 

transition booklet 
and materials to 

support my child in 
the Summer 

25% 75% 0 0 

11.I would attend a 
toddler group 
hosted by the 

school 

25% 50% 25% 0 

12. Please comment on what went well during the transition into school 
I think everything went well with the transition into school 
My child settled in a lot better than I expected. He is still struggling a bit with certain things some days but 
that’s his struggles that the school support him for. 
My daughter knew the building and teachers before she started. She was confident when she officially 
started school.  
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13. Please comment on how the transition into school could be improved 
More transition days before September 
For children that struggle – extra days before starting but other than that, nothing.  
 

Thank you for completing our survey. 


